

July 4th, 2010 Boat Parade Issue A Publication of the Canobie Lake Protective Association

4th of July BOAT PARADE



Join the festivities by decorating your boat and joining the boat parade! On Sunday July 4th (rain date 7/5) at 1 PM the parade will start at <u>Rocky Point</u>, then proceed around the lake, and end at Rocky Point. The winner of last year's parade, *Kevin Forrence extraordinaire*, will lead the parade this year! Judges, **CLPA** Director, Odie Odierna and Heidi Odierna will determine and present the prizes: \$100 for 1st place, 2nd place wins 4 passes to Canobie Lake Park and 3rd place wins 2 passes. As always, *THANKS* to our generous sponsor, Canobie Lake Park. A special thanks to our volunteer photographer, Bob Warren, who will be on

ALL *CLPA* MEMBERS PLEASE... *MARK YOUR CALENDARS*

CLPA Annual Meeting

9 – 11AM Saturday August 7th

At Searles School, 3 Chapel Road (next to Delahunty's)
Please come to insure a QUORUM, meet your neighbors and fellow *CLPA* members, and get your questions answered by Andrea LaMoreaux.

REFRESHMENTS will be served

ELECTIONS will be held

The current board members are all going to be running for reelection. Anyone else wishing to run for any of these board positions may express their



intent by contacting Ginny Campiola at (603) 893-4433. Please do so at least 15 days prior to 8/7 (as required by bylaws). The <u>final</u> list of candidates will be available for review at least 7 days prior to the annual meeting at the *CLPA* website; canobielake.org

VOTE to ratify revised BYLAWS

Your new *CLPA* Board has been working diligently to update and simplify these guidelines so that they best reflect the needs and objectives of the Association and to meet current practices. The current bylaws and the revised bylaws will be available for review on the web site, canobielake.org as of 7/17/10.

For more information contact the secretary, Ginny Campiola (vcampiola@comcast.net).

GUEST SPEAKER - Andrea LaMoreaux

The *CLPA* is pleased to welcome Andrea LaMoreaux, the *Education Director* for the NH Lakes Association. She previously was employed by the NH DES and was *Director of the VLAP* program. Andrea will discuss; waterfront gardening and landscaping, storm water runoff, use of salt, invasive species, and Shoreland Protection Act. She will also welcome questions.

VOLUNTEER SIGN UP - SUBCOMMITTEES

Social Committee to organize a proposed "family picnic" for next year's annual meeting

I 93 Expansion Committee to follow and review the progress and proposed development plans that may impact Canobie Lake

Committee to follow through with the proposed plans to "clean up" the Conservation Land (on West Shore Road) so as to reflect the wishes of the Conservation Commission and the Shoreland Protection Act

Committee to address the concerns of waterfront owners relative to required permits and what can and can't be done on their property.

Check canobielake.org for breaking news and "loon news"

It's the **108th** season of fun at Canobie Lake Park. Our neighbor and generous friend, Canobie lake Park is open for its 108th season. The Park features over 85 rides, games and attractions. There's something for every member of the family at Canobie, including;

Summer of Superstars, Tribute to the Legend of "THE Pop. KING LIVES!®", Faith and Tim, Divas of Pop, "Kids Rule!", the popular Canobie Talent Search



returns on Thursday nights and a Dance Party is held each Friday night. For details visit Canobie.com



Especially enjoyable and of interest to all of the Canobie Lake residents are the fireworks. DON'T MISS THEM. Starting July 3rd and 4th (9:30pm) Fireworks displays are every Saturday night from 4th of July weekend through Labor Day.

Canobie Lake Protective **Association** canobielake.org

A 501 – (c) 3 non-profit Charitable Trust In the State of N.H.

Current Board of Directors:

Bill Schroeder, President (wesCLPA@myfairpoint.net)

Mary Warren, Treasurer (mkbwarren@gmail.com)

Ginny Campiola, Secretary (vcampiola@comcast.net)

Dave Blake, Director/Salem (Dwb13@aim.com)

Marie Maio, Director/Windham (Marie@wildwoodnh.com)

Betty Dunn director/Windham (CanobieQue@aol.com)

Rev Robert Odierna, Director/Salem (odie77r@aol.com)

Demonstrate your love and support ****become a Member for the protection of Canobie Lake

The CLPA Board,

INVITES YOU TO JOIN US

An added bonus: In an effort to assist us in membership related activities, Canobie Lake Park has again, generously given *CLPA* complimentary Passes. For each membership or donation of \$25 you will receive one \$30 guest pass. Additional contributions to *CLPA* will be gratefully accepted.

To join: Complete the form below and send with your tax deductible check of \$25 (or more) made payable

to CLPA.

Mail to: Mary Warren, 73 West Shore Rd, Windham, NH 03087

Member Name(s):			
Address:		_ City, State, Zip	
Email Address:			_
Donation Type: Total Membership (\$25 @)			
Date:Yes, please send me ounderstand supplies are limite	one pass to Canobie Lake		for each \$25 membership/donation. I

To receive your Guest Pass(es), please enclose a return addressed, stamped envelope. For further information, please call Mary Warren at 898 4471

Welcome and Thank You